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May 7, 2012 
 
        
      
Sunshine Quinn 
631 Thomas Avenue 
St. Paul, MN 55104 
 
VIA EMAIL: sunquinn_65@yahoo.com 
     
Re: Appeal for property at 631 Thomas Avenue 
 
Dear Ms. Quinn: 
 
This is to confirm that on May 1, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative 
Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny the appeal on the Revocation and 
Order to Vacate but will waive the vacant building fee until August 15, 2012.  In the meantime, 
you will need to order a code compliance inspection to complete the project. 
  
This matter will be on the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, May 16, 2012 at 5:30 
p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to appeal further.  If you plan to attend the 
public hearing, please let me know by May 14th so that I can order a Hmong interpreter.  If I 
don’t hear from you, I will assume you don’t plan to attend and will not be ordering a Hmong 
interpreter. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Michael Urmann (email) 
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